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By: Steven Chik 

 At Delta Idol, lead 

vocalist Sherard Cheung sang 

with fellow brothers Jeremy Aqui-

no on backing vocals, Justin Aus-

tria on guitar, Christian Huerta 

on guitar, Keegan Cervantes on 

guitar, and Chris Kompella beat 

boxing. In this philanthropy 

structured like American Idol, the 

Sigma Phi Epsilon group of musi-

cians stunned the crowd with 

their performance after hours of 

practice. 

For Sherard, Delta Idol 

was such a great experience in 
that he rarely gets a chance to 
perform and showcase his singing 
talent. For the first round, the 
group sang an acoustic version of 
Sunday Morning by Maroon 5. 
However, due to the limited ca-
pacity of the auditorium, the rest 
of the chapter was unable to en-
ter, which was detrimental to 
their votes towards further ad-
vancing to the next rounds. Re-
gardless of this technicality, the 
group sang My Love by Justin 
Timberlake in the second round. 
due to overwhelming crowd de-
mand.  

SigEp Participates in Delta Idol Philanthropy 
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Special points of inter-
est: 

 SigEp and Delta Idol 

 Sigma Kappa’s Best 
Dance Crew 

 Christian Huerta-AS 
Campus Wide Senator  

 SigEps in Action  

Singing over the 
screams and cheers, it is no won-
der that Sherard considers Delta 
Idol the highlight of his year. 
Although they did not win the 
competition, Sherard says, “Even 
though we didn’t win, the fact 
that I was up there with all my 
brothers and closest friends made 
the experience even richer. 
"However, Sherard is still hungry 
for that “rockstar” feeling which 
drives him to practice harder for 
the upcoming Lyrefest. He claims 
that this performance is expected 
to top Delta Idol. 

“Some of us will do our 

jobs well and some will 

not, but we will all  

be judged by only one 

thing—the result.” 

-Unknown 
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By Michael Phan 

Always room to express your 

feelings on the dance floor, the 

Sigma Kappa sorority hosted a 

philanthropic event known as 

the ‘Sigma Kappa Best Dance 

Crew’. SKBDC was a dance 

competition that both IFC fra-

ternities and Panhellenic sorori-

ties participated in to compete 

for first place. As brothers of 

SigEp voluntarily participated in 

this event, many came out to 

support. Through many late 

night rough practices, it has 

brought the dancers closer to 

each other; especially since most 

of the dancers participating in 

SKBDC participated in sere-

nades as well. Being able to 

dance in front of hundreds of 

people and not messing up was 

one of the many issues that guys 

often feared, but after serenades, 

it has only helped them develop 

a sense of self determination, 

confidence, and discipline. Alt-

hough SigEp did not take home 

the trophy, at the end of the 

day, they walked away with the 

most valuable principle in a 

fraternity, a stronger brother-

hood. 

Sigma Kappa’s Best Dance Crew  

Brother Christian Huerta Elected as Campus Wide Senator 

By: Christian Huerta 

 It is a great honor to have won the 

2013 AS election for All Campus senator 

position. As an all campus senator I face the 

challenge of building a campus that supports 

the growth of student minds and creativi-

ty.  There are several issues facing our campus 

at the moment such as transportation being 

cut for students living off campus and the 

topic of divestment directly affecting the Israe-

li and Palestinian community here, but the 

most pressing issue I see at UCSD is a divided 

campus and I aim to unite the student body. 

Being part of such a diverse brotherhood, 

Sigma Phi Epsilon I feel has provided me 

with all the tools necessary to really impact 

this campus in a positive way and connect 

the students of all diversities and back-

grounds. I look forward to the new school 

year and hope to make my chapter proud 

and show everyone what It means to be a 

SigEp here at UCSD. 

It’s Great to Be a Sigep 
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Sigma Phi Epsilon  

“The SKILL of INFLUENC-

ING 

people to enthusiastically 

work  

toward GOALS IDENTI-

FIED AS 

BEING FOR THE COM-

MON GOOD 

with CHARACTER that 

inspires  

confidence.” 

 

-Lifetime Responsibility of 

Brotherhood, p. 184 



 

 

 Sigep Plays 

Soccer (Top Left) 

 SigEp and AXO 

volunteers! (Top 

Right) 

 SigEp’s Party 

with a Heart On 

Philanthropy 

(Middle Left) 

 SigEp Makes 

Sandwiches for 

the Poor (Middle 

Right) 

 SigEp Winner 

Recruitment 

Broomball! 

(Bottom) 
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Thank you for those who came out to this year’s Alumni Bowl Game! This year, our 

Alumni took the win. 

Dear Brothers, 

As we come over more than halfway of our journey being a new and revamped program, I ask you all to 

take the time and reflect what the letters of Sigma, Phi, and Epsilon mean to you, especially during your 

time here at UCSD. Whether graduated or still an active– I ask you all to invest (if you haven’t already) 

your efforts into the rebuilding of the chapter. It is our responsibility that we serve each other with the love 

and support that the closest of siblings may have. This time is critical, more critical than ever for the chap-

ter to burst in growth and leadership with this current and next year. We aspire to have 50 men in our 

chapter by the beginning of the school year. We aspire to maintain and strengthen our relations with the 

alumni system. We have done all of this so far. Let’s continue to pour our efforts into this common goal 

that we have, a day at a time.  

HFF 

Brian Tran 

Vice President of Communications 12-13  


